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13 February 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to Year 3 for leading their class assembly so confidently. The children gave a polished performance 

sharing lots of information. Those listening learnt a lot of new facts about South America and all about light 

in their science learning. They sang a French song about greetings. We also learnt about people who had 

inspired them and they read letters which they had written to their heroes. It was a wonderful start to the 

day! 

Earlier this week Year 3 visited St Edwards Royal Free Ecumenical Middle School to see their production of 

Aladdin. The children thoroughly enjoyed the production and were a credit to the school. It is lovely to catch 

up with past pupils and see them flourishing in their new school environments. 

Yesterday PC Bullock came into school to share his newest book, The Way Home, with the whole school. This 

story tells the journey of a homeless man and how the help he received got him back on his feet. The sales 

of this book are given to Alma Beacon, a Charity which supports homeless people in the Windsor community. 

This is a charity which we have supported before. PC Bullock thanked the school community for their 

kindness. This book as well as others written by PC Bullock are available to purchase on Amazon.  

Many thanks to the TSSSA for the Valentine Cake Sale today. Today we have placed the order for the first 

phase of the new iPads in school, thanks to the fundraising by the TSSSA. Soon we will have 15 iPads in school 

for pupil use: five for teacher use and another phase will follow to give us capacity for whole classes of many 

small groups with different year groups. This is a fantastic milestone. Over recent years money raised by 

TSSSA has meant that we have been able to upgrade our ability to support computing and technology within 

the curriculum.  

Finally, please look out for the Year 2 Peek of the Week Blog on the website.  

Tomorrow is an in-service training day. I wish everyone a relaxing half term and look forward to seeing you 

all back in school on Monday 24 February. 

I am attaching to the newsletter information about the Deep Sea Divers Holiday Club for your information. 

 

Kind regards, 
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Dates: 

13 February 2025 Pupil term finishes 

14 February 2025 In Service Training Day - no school for pupils 

28 February 2025 Year 2 Movie Night 

Year 3 Movie Night 

03 March 2025 Book Week 

03 March 2025 Shakespeare Workshop led by The Young Shakespeare Company for Year 3 

and 4  

07 March 2025 WORLD BOOK DAY DRESSING UP- Come dressed as your favourite book 

character. Try and think about recycling and reusing when you are creating 

your outfits. 

10 March 2025 Science Week – Adapt and Change 

06 March 2025 Year 1 visit to Winchester Science Museum 

11 March 2025 Year 3 visit to Chertsey Museum 

18 and 20 March 2025 Parents Evenings 

28 March 2025 TSSSA Mother’s Day shop 

03 April 2025 Family Worship at St Stephen and St Agnes Church, starting at 9am 

04 April 2025 Nearly New Uniform Sale 

04 April 2025 Term finishes 

24 April 2025 Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church at 9.30am 

28 April 2025 Reception Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

29 April 2025 Year 1 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

30 April 2025 Year 3 and 4 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

01 May 2025 Year 2 Maths Workshop, starting at 3.15pm 

 
 
 


